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We have one new member this month, our second inside man, Bob Benson, has joined our ranks. 
Please give him a shout and welcome him! His info is on the attached contact list. I’ve found 
younger blood for our third inside person. Karen Bury should keep us in touch with the Board for 
more than a few years! 

New Members: 

Bob Benzon ejected (as he put it) on December 30. 

Board News: 

The Silver Eagle challenge started this past month because the Board was mounting the old 
NTSB flag in a shadow box and needed the info to inscribe on a brass tag. Your help was greatly 
appreciated! 
 
Member News: 

Bob Benzon: I eject from the Safety Board on Dec 30. A low-level departure by my choice, with 
a division dinner downtown last evening as a good send-off. I would rather have a lit cigar 
rammed up my nose than attend a big party with me as the focal point. Ha! 

My last official assignment for the Board was a somewhat dangerous speaking gig for the Civil 
Aviation Authority of Bermuda. It was risky, but I volunteered. See attached pic [in the Silver 
Eagles photo gallery] of Susan and I on the high seas. 
 
So, count me in as a Silver Eagle as of the New Year. 
 
Tom Lasseigne and I were at Bob Trainor’s retirement party. It was a good group for the send 
off! 
 
[See Bob and Tom’s photos in the Silver Eagles photo gallery. ] 
 

Miscellaneous:  

Hope that we all have a wonderful New Year! 

Jim Henderson 

   


